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In response to:  

Q: What is Shell’s response to the decision by the Norges Bank to extend the special exercise of 

ownership due to Shell PLC’s activities in the Niger Delta. Norges Bank stated that in March 2013 

Shell PLC was placed “under observation due to unacceptable risk that the companies contribute to 

or are responsible for severe environmental damage”? 

 

Shell plc response:  

A Shell spokesperson said: “Shell is in regular dialogues with Norges Bank Investment Management 

which include conversations on oil activities of its onshore subsidiary, The Shell Petroleum 

Development Company of Nigeria Limited (SPDC) in the Niger Delta. Shell also announced in January 

2024, that it has agreed to sell its interests in SPDC, Shell agrees to sell Nigerian onshore subsidiary, 

SPDC | Shell Global.” 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.shell.com%2Fmedia%2Fnews-and-media-releases%2F2024%2Fshell-agrees-to-sell-nigerian-onshore-subsidiary-spdc.html&data=05%7C02%7CGearoid.Godson%40shell.com%7C751eb37c10194427987208dc20ada534%7Cdb1e96a8a3da442a930b235cac24cd5c%7C0%7C0%7C638421177368793369%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FtkVecS7s3Q85xaaYdLTGRT45iThAYqL4WFgHCctNEY%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.shell.com%2Fmedia%2Fnews-and-media-releases%2F2024%2Fshell-agrees-to-sell-nigerian-onshore-subsidiary-spdc.html&data=05%7C02%7CGearoid.Godson%40shell.com%7C751eb37c10194427987208dc20ada534%7Cdb1e96a8a3da442a930b235cac24cd5c%7C0%7C0%7C638421177368793369%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FtkVecS7s3Q85xaaYdLTGRT45iThAYqL4WFgHCctNEY%3D&reserved=0

